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Circular No.003/2024       Date:16th Dec 2024 
 
 
Sub: BDMAI News Letter – Material contribution by Members 
 
 
We are pleased to inform the members that BDMAI News Letter is going to be released in a 
New & Vibrant form from 1st January 2025.   We are planning to bring out this Digital News 
Letter every month, which will be circulated  to all:  
 

 Members 

 Relevant Associations & Councils 

 Government departments  

 Indian Embassies in overseas  

 Foreign Embassies in India etc.  
 
To make this initiative useful to members and industry in general,  we invite the members to 
contribute to any of the following:  
 

 Technical:   Any write up / article on new technologies / processes that may be 
useful to API industry in general  

 

 Commercial:  Any general article / write up on Government Notifications / policies / 
FTAs etc. that may have an impact on API industry  

 

 Members Achievements:  This section will be dedicated to exclusively to BDMAI 
members, where their achievements / milestones / philanthropic activities etc., with 
a few pictures will be published.   

 
Since this Digital News Letter of BDMAI will be circulated widely among Pharma fraternity in 
India and abroad, members are requested to make use of this opportunity and contribute 
their articles / write ups in the above mentioned segments.   
 
Kindly note that last date for receiving material will be 25th of every month for publication 
in the ensuing month. 
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